
UNITED STATES 
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 

LOS ALAMOS, NEW MEXICO

ADDRESS REPLY TO:

MANAGER, 8ANTA FE DIRECTED OPERATIONS 
U. S. ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 
P. 0. BOX 1539
L08 ALAMOS, NEW MEXICO

AND REFER TO:

JtJN 24 W
SFT

Miss Laura Gilpin,* Photographer
P. 0. Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpins

I can see no objection to your taking a long-range 
photograph of Trinity for use in your forthcoming book, 
provided requisite security precautions are observed.

I would suggest that you make final arrangements for 
t.nki ng the picture with Brigadier General R. M. Montague, 
Commanding Officer of Sandia Base. I am sending 
General Montague a copy of this letter and I am sure he will 
be happy to assist you in getting the photograph.

Sincerely yours.

CARROLL L. TYLER 
Manager


